
 

 

 

 

Pursuant to the Practice Direction issued by the Honourable Chief Justice 
on March 23, 2020, attorneys-at-law and self-represented litigants with 

matters set for hearing in Chambers from April 15 to May 8, 2020, who 
are desirous of having their matters heard as scheduled, are invited, after 

liaising with counsel on the other side, to contact the Court at the 

telephone numbers and email addresses provided below to indicate their 
agreed position at least one week in advance of the scheduled date of 

hearing: 
 

Court Staff  Cellphone 

Numbers   

E-mail Addresses  

Ms. Joy Francis (876) 577-8840 joy.francis@supremecourt.gov.jm 

Ms. Deborah Rance (876) 577-9063 deborah.rance@supremecourt.gov.jm 

Mrs. Keesha Bernard-Mitchell (876) 499-0616 keesha.bernard-mitchell@supremecourt.gov.jm 

Ms. Tanisha McKenzie (876) 469-1167 tanisha.mckenzie@supremecourt.gov.jm 

Ms. Cheryl Turner (876) 365-2343 cheryl.turner@supremecourt.gov.jm 

 

 

You may also contact the Judiciary’s COVID-19 Emergency Call Centre 

at: 876-926-3750 or 876-613-8800 or 876-754-8337 or 876-986-2336.  

 

The Judiciary of Jamaica…on our way to become the best in the 

Caribbean in three years and one of the best globally in six years. 
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